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DANIEL FAMILY COMMONS

		  STANDING WITH STANDING ROCK 
		  #NODAPL TEACH-IN 2–4 PM, USDAN 108

This 90-minute rapid teach-in will address key issues and 
important FAQs about the Dakota Access Pipeline (DAPL), its 
environmental costs, the indigenous sovereignty and other 
legal issues, and the #NoDAPL political and social movements 
that have emerged in solidarity with the Standing Rock Sioux 
Tribe and their allies who oppose the construction of the 
pipeline. Facilitators: Jacob Doherty (Anthropology), Maria 
John (American Studies), J. Kehaulani Kauanui (American 
Studies), and Dana Royer (Environmental Studies).

		  RECEPTION 4–4:30 PM, DFC

		  PROPHECIES, WORLD PEACE, AND 
		  GLOBAL HEALING: THE RETURN OF 
		  THE WHITE BUFFALO 4:30 PM, DFC

Chief Arvol Looking Horse is the 19th Keeper of the Sacred 
White Buffalo Calf Pipe and Bundle and spiritual leader of the 
Lakota Nation (Lakota, Nakota, Dakota) of South Dakota.  Chief 
Looking Horse’s prayers have opened numerous sessions of 
the United Nations, presidential inaugurations, and his many 
awards include the Juliet Hollister Award from the Temple 
of Understanding, a Non-Governmental Organization with 
Consultation Status with the United Nations Economic and 
Social Council. A tireless advocate of maintaining traditional 
spiritual practices, Chief Looking Horse is the spiritual advisor 
to the annual Chief Big Foot Ride which memorializes the 
massacre of Big Foot’s band at Wounded Knee. He has also 
become a global spokesperson for the environment. He lives 
on the Cheyenne River Reservation. The Chief also serves 
as a spiritual advisor to the #NoDAPL anti-pipeline protest 
movement currently taking place outside the Standing Rock 
Reservation in Cannonball, North Dakota. 
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THIS EVENT IS FREE, OPEN TO THE PUBLIC, AND WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE.


